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Submission: No problems participating in this new scheme, and contributing our 'dues' - however it's a shame more can't be
done about those who are not registered as they should be, and as such are getting a competitive advantage in their pricing.
Likewise if the revisions to labelling could be expedited, it would make it a lot more transparent who is and is not participating
by the rules. This affects my business significantly, as I am the authorised importer of a beverage, however there are a number
of parallel importers of the same product, who completely disregard their obligations for correct regulatory labelling - new
mandatory labelling requirements around the CDS would both expose and help police this problem.





